
Welcome Back to the New Year of 
Dancing 2025, Love to Dance Studio 
As the calendar turns and we step into a brand-new year, it is with joy and excitement 
that we welcome you back to another year of dancing. The dance floor beckons, ready 
to embrace our steps, spins, and leaps.  

From Ballet beginners to Advanced, Silver Swans, Adult, and Jazz classes. Classes are 
crafted to challenge you, push your boundaries, and help you grow as a dancer. 

Enrolments 

• Returning Dancers thank you for returning your completed form at 
the end last year. A timetable is attached. Please let me know if you 
have any questions. 

• New Enrolments we have an Open Day at the studio to meet and 
greet on Saturday 25th January at the Studio, 500 Murdoch Road, East 
Hastings. Between 11:00am and 1:00pm or by arrangement. 

Uniforms:  Dance attire, Grade information will be handed out at your 
enrolment or at the first lesson. 
Fees are discussed directly as each level has a different value. 

What it means to be a Registered RAD Teacher 
As a registered Teacher of the Royal Academy of Dance, our training is ongoing, driven 
by London Head Quarters.  

I recently attended the RAD teacher’s course in Wellington, for continued professional 
development programmes, to remain registered. Refreshing and honing skills for the 
care of developing dancers.  

Staying Safe and Healthy 
We are dedicated to ensuring that our dance activities are conducted in a safe and 
responsible manner. The health and well-being of our dancers is top priority. We will 
continue to adhere to all recommended guidelines and policies for safeguarding 
dancers, in the studio. 

We are committed to maintaining an inclusive and supportive environment where 
everyone feels welcome and valued. Dance is for everyone, regardless of age, 
background, or skill level.  

Enjoy the Dance 


